
IS YOUR ID
READY TO FLY?

ID REQUIREMENTS TO FLY ARE
CHANGING

Effective May 3, 2023 TSA will begin requiring
either a REAL ID or a passport to board a
domestic aircraft for those 18 and older. Those
who do not have either a REAL ID or passport will
be denied boarding.

How much does it cost?
Customers whose current driver
license or ID will not expire before
October 1, 2021, may obtain a REAL ID-
compliant card for $14 (the cost of a
duplicate driver license), or $16 for a
duplicate ID card. 
Is this a reimburseable expense?
No, the cost of a duplicate ID, or the
cost to renew your drivers license is
not reimbursable.

Is my ID already compliant?
Complaint licenses have a star in the upper right hand corner. Non-compliant
licenses have the verbiage "Not for federal purposes" in the upper right corner.
How do I obtain a REAL ID?
Visit your local DMV. Additional documentation requirements can be found on the
Wisconsin DOT Website: 
What if I am not a WI ID holder?
Visit your state's DMV website to obtain requirements. The October 1, 2021
deadline still applies.
Who can I reach out to with additional questions?
Reach out to your campus travel manager for further information on the REAL ID
Act. 

wisconsindot.gov

https://wisconsindot.gov/Pages/dmv/license-drvs/how-to-apply/realid.aspx

